BRICELAND COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
P.0. Box 2013
Redway, California 95560

July 15, 2022
Dear Board of Supervisors,

We have now had a vacancy on our Board of Directors since July 2021. The Board recently had
a special election that was consolidated with the primary election on June 7, 2022 but nobody
filed for the position. However Kim Nelson has recently expressed interest in serving. He
resides at 88 School Street in Briceland and is a member of the community who would be a
great addition to our Board of Directors. Briceland Community Services District therefore
requests that the Board of Supervisors appoint Kim Nelson to fill the vacancy.

Thank you,
Modine Rokecan—0

Chestine Anderson, secretary/treasurer
Briceland Community Services District



